

INDIAN INSTITUTE OF DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT

E-7/136, Lajpat Society, Arera Colony, BHOPAL - 462016 (M.P.) Phone: (0755) 2426109, 2420409 Fax: (0755) 2426109

E-mail: iidmbpl@yahoo.com, iidmbpl@rediffmail.com, iidmbpl@gmail.com

URL: www.iidmindia.com

Commitment Letter for Non-Business Organizations

To: Date:9th Aug 2016

H.E. Ban Ki-Moon Secretary-General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

I am pleased to confirm that Indian Institute of Development Management supports the ten principles of the UN Global Compact with respect to human rights, labor, environment and anti-corruption. With this commitment, we express our intent to support the Global Compact advancing these principles, and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact in the following way(s):

- We will carry out interventions to influence businesses to advance human rights, the environment, labour standards and anti-corruption by participating in following main areas.
 - a. We will propose and implement partnerships on corporate sustainability and engage with other stakeholders.
 - b. We will support UN Global Compact business participants as they implement and report on their sustainability efforts.
 - c. We will engage with Global Compact Local Networks.
 - d. We will join and support issue based platforms and work streams.
- 2. We will work towards Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs)& Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) interventions in the country.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the submission of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization's efforts to support the implementation of the ten principles and to engage with the Global Compact. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within two years of joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter according to the Global Compact COE policy.

Sincerely yours,

Dr S K Trivedi

Executive Director